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Dear Families, 

It was a privilege to be able to present our 2024 School Leaders with their badges at last week's assembly. Our student

leaders over the past four weeks have shown to be responsible and enthusiastic about their leadership duties. Thank you

to all the families who attended the assembly to support their students. 

Our Year 4 students have been showing our school values in being buddies to our new Preps. They have been very

responsible and have shown their personal best when supporting their buddies in the yard to help them settle into

school. Thank you Year 4s, we appreciate the work you have done. 

Dogs in our Yard
At Creswick Primary School we appreciate that many families like to walk to school and bring their family dog with them.

We love meeting the family pets. We have noticed an increase in the number of dogs who are present at the end of the

school day. We ask that all dogs be on a leash at all times and we would prefer if they stayed outside of the school gates,

away from the doorways and courtyards so that all students can exit without overwhelming your pet. 

Crossing Safety 
We have two crossings at Creswick Primary School, our Napier Street crossing which is supervised by Jan and Shane. Our

Raglan Street crossing is supervised by school staff. 

It is important for student safety that all people dropping and picking up students obey the parking signs and extra

cones we have out. The no-parking zone runs from 8.30 am - 9.30 am and 3.00 pm - 4.00 pm. 

Annual Privacy Reminder for our School Community
Our school collects and uses student and parent personal information for standard school functions or where permitted

by law, as stated in the Schools’ Privacy Policy and the Schools’ Privacy Collection Notice.

Our Photographing, Filming and Recording Students Policy, describes how we collect and use photographs, video and

recordings of students. The policy also explains when parent consent is required and how it can be provided and

withdrawn. 

We ask parents to also review the guidance we provide on how we use Google Workspace for Education safely at the

school and what parents can do to further protect their child’s information. If after reviewing the guidance, you have any

questions or concerns regarding your child using Google Workspace for Education, please contact the school. For more

information about privacy, refer to: Schools’ Privacy Policy — information for parents. This

Family Connection Sessions 
Thank you to all of our families who attended the Family Connection sessions last week. It was wonderful to see so many

of you here over the two evenings. We hope that you found these sessions helpful. If you would like to provide feedback

about the sessions, please fill in the following survey: Family Connection Survey  

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Have a wonderful week, 

Helen 

https://www.vic.gov.au/schools-privacy-policy
https://www.vic.gov.au/schools-privacy-collection-notice
https://arc.educationapps.vic.gov.au/software/26
https://arc.educationapps.vic.gov.au/software/26
https://forms.gle/qBAwb2LdVYuFLBzK6
https://forms.gle/qBAwb2LdVYuFLBzK6
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Media Permission Forms
At the beginning of this year we moved to a Department of Education issued Media

Permission Form. This form is an OPT OUT form that only needed to be returned to school
if you were opting your child/ren out of media appearances. We required these forms to

be returned before Friday the 9th of February. 

This is a courtesy reminder, as we now assume those that have not returned this form,
have consent to appear in all types of media. 

If you have not returned the form, but would like to or have forgotten to, you may
contact the office to have a new form printed and sent home to be returned. 

Thank you. 



Personal Best

RespectSafety
Resilience

Our School Captains will be looking for students who demonstrate
the following values: 

Values Trophy 

Dear Families, 

In the first week of school a ‘Start of School Pack’ was sent home with a variety of notes for each
child. Unfortunately we are still missing a number of students forms. If these have not been received

back in, a new one will be sent home. 

It is important that families go through and fill in each form, update information and send back to
school as soon as possible, if you have not already done so. 

Forms such as the ORANGE Medical Form are forms that are required by the department to be sent
home and returned annually. Therefore, even if your child’s details are still the same, it is a

requirement for this to be sent back filled in. 

This ensures that details kept on hand are the most up to date possible.  
Thank you!

START OF SCHOOL PACKS

Week 
5

6

Values
Personal

Best

RESPect

What We Are looking for
Having the cleanest classroom. 

Displaying manners and sportsmanship towards
others when playing games outside eg. through

actions, speaking nicely, etc.



ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF COUNTRY
An Acknowledgement of Country is an opportunity for

anyone to show respect for Traditional Owners and
the continuing connection of Aboriginal and Torres

Strait Islander peoples to Country.

At Creswick Primary School an acknowledgement of
country is given at the beginning of every assembly,

with our Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander
students proudly leading it. Our school’s

acknowledgment of country is displayed in all learning
areas and referred to regularly by teaching staff.



MATHS 
PROBLEM OF THE WEEK



  Week Value  What We Are Looking For

1  Safety
Wearing an appropriately approved sun hat at all times in
outside areas.  

 2 Safety &
Respect

Lining up safely and respectfully when coming in from recess
and lunch times. 

 3  Respect
Students who are seen as keeping the yard clean by picking
up rubbish, eating in the correct areas or seen putting
rubbish in the bins.

 4  Resilience  
Displaying manners towards others when playing games
outside. 

 5  Personal
Best  

Having the cleanest classroom.  

6  Respect  
Displaying manners and sportsmanship towards others when
playing games outside eg. through actions, speaking nicely,
etc.

 7 Safety &
Respect   

The grade displaying safe and respectful behaviours in the
Tech room.

8  Resilience  
The grade that demonstrates perseverance when trying
challenging activities in P.E.

 9  Respect  
The grade demonstrating the most respect in LOTE during
classes.  

10  Safety  Playing safely in the yard and using equipment appropriately.

Values Trophy - Term 1, 2024



School Captains Lucy J + Kobe P

Vice Captains Imogen K + Joey H

House Captains

Drummond Nixin H + Ariana W

Victoria Jye Q + Leiarnna F

Napier William H + Kysan C

Raglan Madison G + Zek A

Playground Mentors

Tilly S, Bianka M, Bowen R, Ebony R, Mackenzie G,
Evelyn C, Amara P, Harley V, Billy Q

STUDENT LEADERSHIPSTUDENT LEADERSHIP
At the end of Term 4 2023, the new Student Leadership Team for 2024 was announced.

Congratulations to all of the students that applied for a position. Everyone presented
themselves in a mature and respectful manner. Even if you were unsuccessful this time

around, we encourage you to keep trying at every opportunity.
 

Congratulations to our student leaders of 2024:



Camps Sports and Excursions Fund  (CSEF) 
New Families to the School

 

The Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund (CSEF) provides payments for eligible students to attend
activities like:

school camps or trips
swimming and school-organised sports programs

outdoor education programs
excursions and incursions

If you hold a current Health Care Card please complete a CSEF Application, which can be collected from
the office. 

 

ALL APPLICATIONS NEED A COPY OF THE HEALTH CARE CARD TO BE PROCESSED. 
APPLICATIONS CLOSE:

Wednesday 28th FEBRUARY 2024.

Conveyance Allowance
 

The conveyance allowance is a form of financial assistance to help families in rural and Regional Victoria
with the cost of transporting their children to their nearest appropriate school/campus.

 

If you live more than 4.8km from school, you may be eligible to receive conveyance 
allowance. Please come into the office and complete the application form before

Wednesday 28th FEBRUARY 2024.

CSEF & Conveyance Allowance Information

MOBILE PHONESMOBILE PHONES
Just a friendly reminder that all students who choose to bring a mobile phone to school, that they

must have it switched off and securely stored at the front office during school hours. 
Thank you to all students who are already doing this.

 

In case of an emergency, parents or carers should reach their child by calling the school’s office on
03 5345 2044. 

 

A copy of our mobile phone policy can be found on our website for your reference.
 



As we begin the new school year, we kindly ask if anyone has any
new unopened boxes of tissues, and reams of A4 paper that they

are able to donate to the school if possible please. 

These are used in our school classrooms by our students each day. 
Any donation is greatly appreciated. 

Thank you!

SCHOOL NEWS
Donations, Reminders and Messages

School Donations

Kelly Sports  
This term, Kelly Sports have changed their days they are conducting

their sport sessions at Creswick Primary School. 

Our students have the opportunity to trial the program, if they would
like before signing up. 

Kelly Sports is held at Creswick Primary School between 3:35pm and
4:45pm on a Wednesday afternoon. 

Sign ups are also still available via the below link: 

www.kellysports.com.au/greater-ballarat



All communication from the school will be sent out via compass. This includes important
information and notices, the newsletter and first aid events involving your child, among many other

items. 

Each family will have their own unique compass login information. 

Please make sure you are able to access Compass to ensure that you are not missing out on any
vital information regarding school happenings. 

If you require assistance with logging in or have misplaced your username or password, please
contact the office so we can assist. 

Thank you. 

SCHOOL NEWS
Donations, Reminders and Messages

COMPASS

Drink Bottles

The start of Term 1 has brought
with it some warm weather. 

Please remember to bring your
drink bottles to school to ensure

you are staying hydrated
throughout the day!

BELL TIMES 2024
8:50am

9:00am

11:00am

11:30am

11:40am

1:40pm

1:50pm

2:30pm

3:30pm

First Bell

Learning Session 1

First Recess

Lunch Eating Time

Learning Session 2

Recess Eating Time

Second Recess

Learning Session 3

Final Bell / Dismissal

Just a friendly reminder that
assemblies are being held every

fortnight this year. The next assembly
is on the 8th of March, beginning at

2:50pm in the MPB. 



Lunch Orders are back for 2024!
 

This year we are continuing with our lunch orders through S and P
Catering. 

S and P Catering deliver lunches to 17 schools in the Ballarat region. 

If you would like to order your child a lunch order, you must register via the
Quickcliq website, set up your account to Creswick Primary School, and

order lunches online.

Lunches will be delivered to the students on Wednesdays at lunchtime.

Please contact the school office if you have any difficulties signing up or
ordering.

Please note: This is a fully online ordering system. No money or orders will
be accepted at the school office. 

SCHOOL NEWS
Donations, Reminders and Messages

Lunch Orders
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SCHOOL NEWS
Donations, Reminders and Messages

Drummond Team Song Napier Team Song

Victoria Team Song Raglan Team Song

Give me a D

Give me a R

Give me a U

Give me a M

Give me a M

Give me a O

Give me a N

Give me a N

Give me a D

What does that spell? Drummond

Drummond Drummond Ra Ra Ra

Drummond is the best by far

Running, jumping throwing, balls 

Drummond is the best of all

Go DRUMMOND! 

Napier the best we are 

Napier the champs we are

Ra Ra Ra Ra Napier 

N-A-P-I-E-R (spell out)

NAPIER!

Extra! Extra!

Read all about it

Victoria is the best and 

There’s no doubt about it

V-I-C-T-O-R-I-A (spell out)

Victoria!

Raglan redbacks are a clever crew

There is nothing we can’t do

Running, jumping, throwing balls

Raglan is the best of all

R-A-G-L-A-N (spell out)

Raglan!


